
CAR PARKING CARNIVAL DAY

ON WEDNESDAY 21st AUGUST 2024 (CARNIVAL DAY) THERE WILL BE NO PARKING FACILITIES 
WITHIN THE CARNIVAL SITE EVEN FOR CAR PASS HOLDERS.

North Norfolk District Council car parks at The Meadow, Cadogan Road and Runton Road will be open.
The Car Park charges at The Meadow and Cadogan Road will be as normal, Runton Road Car Park will be 
manned by Council Staff who will be ollecting the Daily Parking fee and allocating Car Spaces for Parking. 
Your co-operation with these attendants is appreciated. The East Coast Motors car park will be open as 
normal.

PLEASE NOTE THAT IF YOU HAVE NOT LEFT THE CAR PARK BEFORE 1800hrs YOU WILL BE 
UNABLE TO LEAVE BEFORE THE PROCESSION HAS COMPLETED THE TOWN CIRCUIT.   WHEN 
YOU LEAVE THE CAR PARK YOU MAY BE DIRECTED AWAY FROM THE TOWN CENTRE BY THE 
SECURITY MARSHALS UNTIL THE TOWN CENTRE IS CLEAR. IF YOU WISH TO LEAVE EARLY 
YOU ARE ADVISED TO USE THE CAR PARKING FACILITY WITH THE BUS RIDE.

There is additional parking at Amazona, Cromer Zoo, Wednesday & Thursday evenings from 5pm. We also 
have a relief car park close to the field which will be open on Saturday, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & 
Thursday evening; thanks to Mr John Jonas

RAIL TRAVEL

IF YOU ARE TRAVELLING IN FROM NORWICH OR SHERINGHAM AREA why not leave the car at 
home and travel by train to this year’s Cromer Carnival. Greater Anglia operate regular train services be-
tween Norwich & Sheringham on the Bittern Line - all trains call at Cromer. There will be an hourly service 
between Cromer and Sheringham with an additional service from and to Norwich 

A range of cheap day returns is available.  If joining at an unstaffed station you can purchase your ticket 
from the conductor on the train.  After the Carnival Procession on Wednesday evening the last train to 
Sheringham will depart Cromer at 23.35 and to Norwich at 00.01 (Times correct at going to press.) For more 
details about train times and fares please call National Rail Enquiries n 08457 484950 or Greater Anglia on 
0845 6007245

PARK & RIDE £10.00, Carnival Day

By kind permission of Mr Benjamin Cabbell-Manners there will be a free car park facility with a £10 charge 
per car, with funds going into the Carnival funds to help cover costs. For the coach journey into Cromer and 
return to Westgate, at the top of Holt Road (A148) with coaches running all day, including while the parade is 
on. During the day the drop off & pick up points will be the Cromer Carnival field and a temporary bus stop 
in Beach Road , opposite Morrisons. From 1750hrs it will be a pick up only service going to the park & ride 
site from outside the train station, Holt Road. The last coach is at 2230 hours.  
The coaches are kindly provided by Sanders Coaches of Holt as their sponsorship of Cromer Carnival.

The Park and Ride car park is on the Holt Road (A148), off the bottom of this map, which is only 
approximately to scale.


